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Mail-in voting makes participation in democracy highly accessible in Oregon. There’s 

absolutely no reason to change a practice that’s been working well for many years 

and is widely popular. Legislators would do well to focus on the many real issues in 

this state that need solving—mail-in voting isn’t one of them. 


